Wednesday, March 24
Buffalo Point Elementary Community Council Notes:
Attendance: Monica Bennion, Ashley Head, Trista Seifert, Kelly Zalit, Jake Heidrich, Erika Muirbrook

Meeting started at 3:30pm in the library.
Principal Heidrich reported on the proposed Teacher and Student Success Plan (TSSP) for the 2021-2022 school year. Principal Heidrich reviewed the allocated money for PLC stipends, SPED TA, Math Coach, and Staff Development.
Principal Heidrich reported on the proposed Teacher and Student Success Account (TSSA) for the 2021-2022 school year. Principal Heidrich reviewed the allocated money for SEL software- Move This World, Reflex Math, Digital Curriculum, and LETRS trainings for K-3 teachers.
There was a motion by Trista Seifert to approve the plan. Ashley Head second the motion to approve the plan. Six members of the community council who were present approved the plan.
There was a discussion surrounding fire, earthquake, lock out, and lock down drills. Principal Heidrich explained the accountability for each drill and the procedures during the COVID-19 school year and moving forward for the rest of the school year. 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:15pm. 

